Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

015gh Micholitz to Sander




Manila, 24th January 1885

Dear Mr. Sander,

I understand from Mr. Roebelen that the Aerides I sent you 14 days ago is Aer. leeanum. I did not know it and I hope that it will be of use to you all the same.

Next week I shall travel to Bengnet to find Cypriped. argus, haynald. and Dendrob. Hope to be back here in three weeks’ time.

Since Christmas, one of Low’s collectors is in the area, a certain Valentin Stuart; he is in Surigav [Surigao] at present.

No other news. I had some bad luck lately, someone stole a ….; the thief has not yet been identified. 

With kind regards,

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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